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1. General: Manitoba Liquor & Lotteries no longer assigns Bingo events to the Association quarterly. However, Bingo revenues are allocated quarterly based on the Association's Bingo application and annual allocation of events as produced by Sport Manitoba.
2. Recruiting: Manitoba Lotteries no longer requires volunteers for staffing. 

3. Revenues: Manitoba Liquor & Lotteries revenues support MOA orienteering program delivery such as Permanent Courses, Wilderness Events, City Park Events, Schools Program, Clinics, Sport Outreach, and High Performance.
4. Revenue Allocation: The MOA board will determine which program(s) will receive Manitoba Liquor & Lotteries revenues.  Revenue may be allocated to a member club, if such funds have been budgeted, in which case the following conditions apply:

a)
An application is submitted & approved by the MOA board.

b)
The Club shall receive no more than 1/3 of the proceeds of one quarterly allocation annually.

